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MEMO  AGM Notices of Motion 
To :Centres 
FROM: Jan Pike, Executive Officer 
DATE: Thursday,11th June ,2020
Hello Everyone,
It has come to the attention of The Board of Directors that Centres across the State have been contacted by Box Hill Centre to summon support for their Notices of Motion being tabled at the next AGM. This appears to have generated a great deal of unrest and confusion.

Rda(NSW ) wishes to reassure all Centres that these notices plus two others being proposed by the Board will be sent out in the very near future and all financial members will be able to request additional information or as at every AGM ask questions relating to these 

 Kind regards,


 Jan Pike 
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